
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
RE: Food Technology lessons 
 
As your child qualifies for free school meals, they are entitled to have their ingredients 
provided within their Food Technology lessons. If your child requires ingredients, we 
kindly ask that they let the teacher know the lesson before so that we can ensure the 
ingredients are ready for the practical. Please make your child aware that this will need 
doing each time they are doing a Food Technology practical.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss E Dean  
Acting Head of Design Technology 

 
 


